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Non-proprietary name 
Nintedanib Ethanesulfonate 

 
Safety measure 

Precautions should be revised in the package insert. 
 
In the Important Precautions section, the following text should be added (underlined parts 
are revised): 
 

Administration to patients with moderate to severe hepatic function disorder (Child-
Pugh B and C) should be avoided unless treatment with this drug is deemed 
necessary. 
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